

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

June 14, 2023

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are official done! Another year in the books thanks to the wonderful faculty, students, and families we have here at St. Stanislaus Kostka School.

I would like to sincerely thank our HSA Board, for their continuous support and willingness to make whatever I asked for become a reality. I look forward to working with our HSA board in the 2023-2024 school year.

I am pleased to welcome back our incredible faculty for the 2023-2024 school year.

Mrs. Smith	Preschool	Mrs. Sobin	Seventh Grade Homeroom
Mrs. Mundy	Kindergarten		Middle School L/A
Ms. Brkaric	First Grade	Mrs. Foret	Eighth Grade Homeroom
Ms. Perry	Second Grade		Middle School Math and
Mrs. Grover	Third Grade		Religion
Mrs. Vitale	Fourth Grade	Mrs. Taylor	Middle School SS
Mrs. Graca	Fifth Grade		and STEM
Mrs. Pagnotta	Sixth Grade Homeroom	Mrs. Santiago	Art
	Middle School Science	Mrs. Vanore	Gym
	Advanced Math 6-8	Mrs. Zygmund	Computers and World Lang.

The summer work is posted on the school website, www.sskschool.org, on the home page. From here you will be able to view/print all of the summer work and supply lists.

Our summer office hours will be M-F 9:00-12:30, except for Fridays in June and July. The office will also be closed July 3-7. We are looking forward to another great school year, and we are excited to welcome new families to our school. Have a wonderful summer, and as always, you will be in my prayers!

Warmest Regards.

Lori Hodder **Principal**